IMPORTANT PLAN INFORMATION
September 2021

«business_name»

«mail_add1»

«mail_add2»

«mail_city», «mail_state» «mail_zip»

Dear «business_name»,

Re: Account # «kmember_code»

Urgent: Your health coverage is at risk.
Take action by December 23, 2021 or you won’t have health coverage in 2022.

Thank you for choosing HSA Insurance for your health care needs.

Why am | getting this letter?

Beginning January 1, 2022, Fallon Health will no longer be offering your current health
coverage. This means you may lose your health coverage. You must enroll in a new plan
to have health coverage. The last day of your current coverage is December 31, 2021. Read
this letter carefully and review your options.

You can choose a different plan between November 1, 2021 and December 23, 2021. To make
sure there isn’t a gap in your coverage enroll in a different plan by December 23, 2021.

What you need to do

Review your coverage options and pick a different plan. If you don’t have health coverage, you'll
have to pay for all of your health care.

Here are some ways to look at other plans and enroll:

e Check with Fallon Health, other insurers or HSAinsurance.com to see what others
plans may be available.

Sincerely,

HSA Insurance




